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I hope you are having a really 
good week and only one more 
week to go until the long      
Summer Holidays.  From the 
16th July to the 9th August the 
Big Butterfly Count takes place 
nationwide. Butterflies are not 
only a very beautiful part of 
God’s creation but are also a 
very important part of the     
ecosystem as both pollinators 
and components of the food 
chain. Why not have a go and 
simply count butterflies for 15 
minutes during bright 
(preferably sunny) weather  
during the Big Butterfly Count. 
You can add your data online if 
you want to at  iRecord        
Butterflies App. Happy counting. 
Have a lovely week.                  
                      God Bless. 
                               Lisa 

Joke Book 
 
What do you call a flying 
Policeman? 
A Helicopper!  
What is a dentist ’s            
favourite animal?  
A Molar Bear!  
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Prayer Corner 

 

Thank you God for butterflies, 
For colours pure and bright, 
Thank you God for Jesus too, 
His Glory, Grace and Light. 

 

                     Amen 

 

 

 
                                            

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 
 

Can you touch a rainbow? 

 

                               Butterfly Paper Craft 

 

You will need    

 
Coloured paper 
Scissors 
Glue 
Coloured thread or pipe cleaner 
 
1. Cut out a set of upper wings and lower wings 

from the coloured paper.  
2. Make accordion folds on both sets of wings, 

keeping them small and even. 
3. Take the lower wing pattern (smaller ones) 

and apply a drop of glue to the middle part of 
the wing. 

4. Take the upper wing pattern and attach it to the lower wing 
pattern where the glue is and squeeze both parts together. 

5. Cut a small piece of thread or pipe cleaner and tie it around the 
middle part of the wings.  Keep enough thread or pipe       
cleaner at both open ends for the antenna and then cut off    
extra if required.  

6. Spread the folds of the butterfly wings carefully. 
7. Why not make a collection of butterflies in different colours 

and hang them up. 

https://butterfly-conservation.org/our-work/recording-and-monitoring/irecord-butterflies
https://butterfly-conservation.org/our-work/recording-and-monitoring/irecord-butterflies
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